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Dear Parents 

Health checkup camp was conducted for the students in the month of April 2024 by a team of 

doctors from M/S. Ayaksha Healthcare. 

Kindly find below the link to view report of health check up for your ward for the academic year 

2024-25. 
https://ayaksha.edusprint.in/ayaksha/HealthCare/HealthCareReports/AssesmentReport 
 

The systematic way to go forward to view the reports is as under: 

1. Click on the link. 

2. Enter the first name of the student. i.e. Trisha Amit Sankhe enter only Trisha. 

3. Enter Date of Birth as per the format given. i.e. YYYY/MM/DD, Select date from the 

calendar. 

4. Enter the mobile number which is registered with the school. 

5. Click on Search Detail and you will get an OTP on your mobile number. 

6. Enter the OTP. 

7. To view the reports press on the eye symbol & you will get the report of your child. 

8. There is a download button on the top of the report where you can download the report. 

9. For any queries kindly write us on cs@ayaksha.com or contact on 022-40111507/8 

 

Kindly go through the report of your ward very carefully. For any medical assistance, you may 

meet the school doctor with prior appointment on 1st & 3rd Saturday or any scheduled PTM 

day. 

 

Regards 

 

 

(Geeta Gangwani) 

   Principal 
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